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Frédéric Chopin’s reputation as one of the Great Romantics endures, but as Benita Eisler reveals in her
elegant and elegiac biography, the man was more complicated than his iconic image.

A classicist, conservative, and dandy who relished his conquest of Parisian society, the Polish émigré was for
a while blessed with genius, acclaim, and the love of Europe’s most infamous woman writer, George Sand.
But by the age of 39, the man whose brilliant compositions had thrilled audiences in the most fashionable
salons lay dying of consumption, penniless and abandoned by his lover. In the fall of 1849, his lavish funeral
was attended by thousands—but not by George Sand.

In this intimate portrait of an embattled man, Eisler tells the story of a turbulent love affair, of pain and loss
redeemed by art, and of worlds—both private and public—convulsed by momentous change.

From the Trade Paperback edition.
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From reader reviews:

George Clark:

Do you have favorite book? In case you have, what is your favorite's book? Reserve is very important thing
for us to know everything in the world. Each guide has different aim as well as goal; it means that book has
different type. Some people experience enjoy to spend their time to read a book. They may be reading
whatever they consider because their hobby is usually reading a book. Consider the person who don't like
studying a book? Sometime, person feel need book if they found difficult problem or maybe exercise. Well,
probably you should have this Chopin's Funeral.

Ellen Kelsey:

Playing with family in a park, coming to see the marine world or hanging out with pals is thing that usually
you may have done when you have spare time, in that case why you don't try thing that really opposite from
that. A single activity that make you not sensation tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller coaster you
have been ride on and with addition associated with. Even you love Chopin's Funeral, it is possible to enjoy
both. It is good combination right, you still need to miss it? What kind of hang-out type is it? Oh can occur
its mind hangout men. What? Still don't get it, oh come on its known as reading friends.

Anna Snyder:

Do you have something that that suits you such as book? The book lovers usually prefer to pick book like
comic, limited story and the biggest an example may be novel. Now, why not hoping Chopin's Funeral that
give your satisfaction preference will be satisfied through reading this book. Reading addiction all over the
world can be said as the means for people to know world far better then how they react in the direction of the
world. It can't be explained constantly that reading addiction only for the geeky person but for all of you who
wants to become success person. So , for every you who want to start studying as your good habit, you could
pick Chopin's Funeral become your own starter.

Judith Craig:

In this time globalization it is important to someone to receive information. The information will make you
to definitely understand the condition of the world. The fitness of the world makes the information much
easier to share. You can find a lot of personal references to get information example: internet, newspapers,
book, and soon. You can observe that now, a lot of publisher in which print many kinds of book. The
particular book that recommended to your account is Chopin's Funeral this book consist a lot of the
information in the condition of this world now. That book was represented just how can the world has grown
up. The words styles that writer value to explain it is easy to understand. The writer made some study when
he makes this book. Honestly, that is why this book ideal all of you.
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